
Local Postal Customer

1 Water Street
Camden, NJ 08102

WE’RE INVESTING $450,000 
IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD
Our customers in Bradley Beach count on us to provide safe, reliable 
water service. By constantly upgrading our infrastructure, we’re planning 
to keep it that way. Think of it as your water bill at work – right in your own 
neighborhood.

WHAT: We’re installing approximately 1,000 feet of new 8-inch ductile iron 
main.

WHERE: Beach Avenue (from Newark Avenue to McCabe Avenue)

WHY: The pipeline project will improve water service reliability and increase 
water flows for household use and firefighting. 

WHEN: Work began the week of March 14 and is expected to be completed 
within approximately one month, weather permitting. Work hours will be from 
7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. Final street restorations will be 
completed in fall of 2022. 

Project timelines are subject to change due to a variety of factors including 
weather and availability of supplies.

WHO: New Jersey American Water’s local, qualified contractor, Montana 
Construction, Inc.

QUESTIONS? Call us at 1-800-272-1325, M-F, 7 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

INFRASTRUCTURE. ONE MORE WAY WE KEEP LIFE FLOWING.

Stay informed with the project 
and possible service interruptions 
by opting-in for notifications. Visit 
mywater.amwater.com. 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 
@njamwater for project updates. 
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